
YOU’RE INVITED!

From Your Home to Your Office, Enabling a Safer Ride for All:
Transit and Rideshare Resources

Guest Speakers:
Danielle Valentino & Tito Corona, LA Metro, and 

Joe Grelock, Commute with Enterprise

Learn about: What you can do to be safe on transit and while sharing the ride.
How transit agencies and organizations are helping you safely return to work amid COVID-19.

What corridor studies and mobility on demand options are moving forward in Burbank.
And how the BTMO can help you.

When: Thursday, October 08, 2020, 12noon-1pm

Bring your lunch and let’s chat! 

Where: (we’ll send you the link!) 
How: RSVP here by Wednesday, 10/7 

Who: BTMO member employees and residents 
For questions and to RSVP directly, contact Bronwen Keiner at bronwen@btmo.org or at 213-425-0966.

Five, $100 gift cards will be raffled off to those participants who RSVP by 10/7.
Find out if you’re the winner at the end of the call!

Commuters of Burbank Meeting on Zoom Part II
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SP8BCLM

